
CITY OF PLEASANTVILLE 
SPECIAL CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

Monday March 29, 2021 at 4:00PM 
 

 Mayor Steve Marsh opened the public hearing for the proposed FY22 budget with council members 
Kody Jurgens, Carol Otto, Kyle Patterson, Jordan Van Ness present and council member Clinton Wallace present 
via zoom.  
 With no questions or comments council member Van Ness made a motion to close the public hearing, 
seconded by Patterson. All voting in favor motion carried. 
 Council member Jurgens asked why the tax levy is increased. City Clerk, Rachel Reed, explained that the 
city’s liability insurance will be increasing. Also, the council approved to change the employee insurance plan 
and contribute more to a family plan, therefore, the employee benefit levy increased. Reed also explained with 
the Jasper Street reconstruction project incomplete the city is not receiving revenue for the assessments, 
therefore, we must levy for that.   

The council discussed the library position, this will be a part time position. Therefore, the employee 
benefit levy will decrease. The city has also given them a $60,000 budget, by giving this to the library it has taken 
funds away from other departments within the general fund. 

Motion by Otto, seconded by Van Ness to approve Resolution 21-11, approving the adoption of the FY22 
budget with a 14.49211 levy rate. All voting in favor motion carried. 

Motion by Patterson, seconded by Otto to adjourn the meeting. All voting in favor motion carried. 
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            Mayor, Steve Marsh  
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City Clerk, Rachel Reed  


